
Revised Proposal for Station Yard 
In my feedback from the drop-in about the proposed Station Yard 
redevelopment, I said that we had taken note of the comments about the 
appearance of the corner building and had asked the architects to reconsider 
this.  Here are some views of his proposed redesign.  This will be submitted to 
Waveney Planning and Development Committee.  Comments should be sent to 
the Town Hall or to the Waveney Planning Committee. 
 
Cllr Michael Rowan-Robinson (Town Mayor)  Aug 31st 2018 

 
 
 

 
(buildings shown in grey are unaffected by the proposed redevelopment) 


